On September 18, 2005, Mr. Lynch requested the following information regarding agenda item AC9 - Contract with United Way for Early Childhood Cluster Initiative: 
Request:    Please send me a chart of how this will operate and an org chart.  Where is the accountability?
Response:  The ECCI project is a grant funded project and the agreement being presented to the School Board is between United Way and the District. (United Way is the fiscal agent for this project.) This UW/District agreement references a separate agreement that will be executed between United Way and CSC which specifies financial commitments from both CSC and United Way. 

These agreements reference two documents that stipulate how the District will be evaluated and/or held accountable for the grant: the CSC PIE (Planning, Implementation and Evaluation) and an attachment called the Key Activities. The PIE has not yet been completed and is being sent to Chapin Hall in Chicago for further revisions relative to accountability measures for the project. When this document has been finalized, per the ECCI Agreement, the Superintendent or his designee will have an opportunity to review and approve the completed PIE along with the Executive Director of the United Way or his designee. 
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